Buttons & Bows Childcare



Christmas Break

We will be **closed** for Christmas break on Monday December 25th and Tuesday

December 26th. We will be open again

Wednesday December 27th.

Have a Merry Christmas!

Tis the season for sickness!

To keep all children in our care healthy and happy, please remember to wash hands often, join us in reminding our children how to stop the spread of germs and keep your child home if they are showing symptoms of an illness. We want to take every step possible to keep all kiddos healthy. A copy of our illness policy is available on our website in our parent handbook at www.buttonsbowschildcare.com

PLEASE REMEMBER

Blankets must go home at the end of your work week and taken home to be laundered. Please do not forget your child's blanket the following week.

We will be participating in the food program. A letter with details will be given to each parent with an income eligibility sheet.

These sheets will determine how much they will reimburse per meal per child at our facility. We appreciate your participation.

IMPORTANT:

Please follow the oneway signs in our parking lot and SLOW DOWN.

Christmas Party

Friday December 22nd

If you would like to bring a treat or snack, please sign up on the signup sheet.

Thank you!!

Preschool Open House

Friday December 15th

6:30 PM

Your child can't wait for you to come visit the preschool, meet their teachers, see all their hard work and have some refreshments and treats! (Preschool only- Ages 2 and

up)